April, 2020
Greetings,

Easter is right around the corner and I've been all ears when it
comes to the news these days. I'm hearing that some families and
children are worried about my upcoming visit.

Please know that | take the COVID-19 pandemic very seriously and |
want to ensure the safety of everyone | visit. My goal this year is for

everyone to have a hoppy and healthy Easter. You may not carrot all
to hear, but | am taking some extra precautions.

After working with the World Health Organization and receiving a
complete medical exam, it has been determined that | cannot carry
or pass it on to others. And, | will be doing some extra paw-washing
to help keep all my peeps safe while I'm out visiting.

| should also point out that due to the increased demand for, and
shortage of some items, there may be some treat substitutions this
year. But, | know you will be very appreciative and understanding.

| hope you have an egg-cellent Easter and I'll see you soon!

Happy Easter!
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